OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL COMMISSIONER OF CUSTOMS
CUSTOM HOUSE:: PORT AREA ;: VISAKHAPATNAM- 35
[PHONE :( 0891)2564552: FAX: (0891)2562613]

F.NO.S17/01/2014 -Estt Dated: 05.07.2016

PUBLIC NOTICE : 11 /2016

Sub: Change of date of holiday on account of Idu’l Fitr during 2016 for
all Central Govt. administrative offices.

®

Please refer to the Public Notice No. 01/2016 dated 01.01.2016 issued
vide subject file.

With reference to the Government of India O.M. dated 05.07.2016, the
holiday on account of Idu’l Fitr which falls on Wednesday the 6™ July, 2016 as
communicated earlier, has been shifted to 7™ July, 2016 in place of 6 July,
2016.
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ADDITIONAL COMMISSIONER



